

LOWELL E. ROE Vice President Facilities Development (419) 259-5242

Docket No. 50-346 License No. NPF-3 Serial No. 532 August 8, 1979

Mr. Harold R. Denton Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Attached is Toledo Edison's response to your letter of June 29, 1979 requesting information to review our corporate capabilities in support of the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1. Forty copies are provided.

Very truly yours,

LER: TJM

Attachment

559710

7908100 195

THE TOLEDO EDISON COMPANY EDISON PLAZA 300 MADISON AVENUE TOLEDO, OHIO 43652